
https://wpcgainesville.com   1521 NW 34th Street Gainesville FL  32605   352-378-4032 

 

This Week at 

Westminster Presbyterian Church 
Christ welcomes all, and so do we 

 

June 7, 2020 

Trinity Sunday 

Worship  9:30 
Streaming Live  



 

All of us at Westminster share your concern about the ongoing outbreak of the              

respiratory illness caused by COVID-19 coronavirus.  This is especially true 

about how it relates to ways in which we gather as a faith community.  Our               

services at the church building have been suspended.   

 

We will be live streaming our services during this time.  

 

If you would like to join us, call the church office at 352-378-4032 (leave your 

name and number) and the link will be provided. 

This Sunday, June 7th we will celebrate                         

Communion as part of our video and telephone                 

service.  Please have a piece of bread or cracker on a 

plate with a small cup of wine or juice for each one 

in your household.  Pastor Ina will provide                        

instructions during the service. 

There will an Administrative Committee meeting via Zoom at 10:45 am,  

June 7, 2020.  Anyone wishing to attend this meeting as a guest should                

contact Bob Lombard for the meeting information. 

The Stated Session Meeting will be on Sunday, June 14th via Zoom.  Anyone 

wishing to attend this meeting as a guest should contact Bob Lombard for the 

meeting information. 



Treasurer Note 

 

Thank you so much for your generous support of Westminster and the other agencies. 

We now have a secure-locked mail box so please continue to give by mailing in your 

donations to: 

 

1521 NW 34th Street Gainesville, FL 32605-5033 

 

Or with On-Line Giving at: 

 

https://www.churchofficegiving.com/App/Giving/wpcgainesville 

Members interested in serving as a Ruling Elder on our Session should contact 

one of the members of the Elder Nominating Committee for further information. 

One replacement Elder is need to serve the remainder of a term ending in                       

December 2021. Three Elders are needed to serve in the Class of 2023. Committee 

members are: Ashley Kairalla, Bill Woodward, Lynne Webster, Mike Hazlett.              

Erica Carter and Susie Gonzalez. 

... that the Presbytery of St. Augustine has a Volunteer Management Committee 

that serves as a clearinghouse to match volunteers with the needs of the various 

Commissions and Committees of the Presbytery. Information about their duties 

can be found at:  https://www.staugpres.org/committees-ministries/volunteer-

management-committee/ . 

Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.)   

Did you know?  

https://www.staugpres.org/committees-ministries/volunteer-management-committee/
https://www.staugpres.org/committees-ministries/volunteer-management-committee/


Volunteers are needed to help maintain Westminster's               

Website and Facebook presence. Those with skills using                  

Facebook or WordPress Colibri would be especially                    

welcome. Please contact Gail at the Church office if you are 

interested in helping. 

While we are unable to meet at the church 

for services, Gail will be at the church              

building each Tuesday and Thursday from 

10amð12 noon to accept you canned and 

non-perishable food donations.  The big blue 

bin will be outside the Community Building 

door.  The donations will be delivered to 

Gainesville Community Ministry. 

The greeting card project for people in long term care facilities will conclude next 

week. Some 500 cards have been donated by local residents, collected by two 

Eastside High students, and distributed by the local Fire Rescue Department.  

If you would like to send a card with a brief statement of encouragement, cards will 

be accepted through 6pm on Friday, June 12th.  The box is still located outside the                     

Sanctuary Doors. 

Many thanks to everyone who supported this              

project.  



Summer Camp Registration is Now Open!  
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Montgomery Center is getting 
ready for  Summer Camp 
2020, OVERCOMERS! It's time for 
some fun in the sunshine and a 
chance to make lasting memories. 
Registration is limited to 40      
campers every week, first come first 
served. Don't miss this opportunity 
and jo in  the  fun  NOW. 
R e g i s t e r  o n l i n e  t h r o u g h 
the Montgomery website (using the 
button below) and see the dates 
that are still available�� 
https://www.montgomerycenter.net/
camp  

Know that Montgomery Center is 
committed to ensuring a healthy and 
safe environment for all campers and 
staff. Enhanced protocols are being 
finalized and will be shared on the 
website, social media, and via email 
to the parents of registered campers.  

Donations for camper sponsorships are 
welcome. Visit the Montgomery               
Center website for more information 
on how you can donate. 


